Eric Welch’s letter of support for the Moxie Hotel

| represent The Tinsmith event venue next door to the proposed Moxie Hotel. We greatly
support and look forward to the new Moxie Hotel. | honestly don’t think a better
complimentary business and location could exist. Our future wedding guests have already
started to ask when the Moxie will be available and if it will be built in time for their wedding.
Almost all of our guests have expressed excitement at the prospect.

We will be holding weddings in the 150-230 person range most Fridays and Saturdays during
the spring, summer and fall months. Most of our guests are from out of town and will be
seeking accommodations. The Moxie, along with its styling and design is very much in line with
what our guests are looking for to complete their wedding experience and being next door will
make it very easy for them to get ready and later retire back to their room.

The area is ripe for more improvement and the North Central developers are some of the most
experienced and knowledgeable in the area and we are confident they will deliver a great hotel.

Sincerely,
Eric



